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EDITORIAL

With this issue, The Prague Bulletin of Mathemati-
cal Linguistics enters the second half of the century of
its life. As we have summarized in the 100th issue pub-
lished at the end of the last year, the first fifty years were
full of events that were rather difficult to live with, but
I am very happy that the journal has survived, and, if
I may rather immodestly claim, without a loss of scien-
tific prestige.

As a member of the group of computational lin-
guists at Charles University, who were responsible for
the founding of the journal, I had the opportunity to fol-
low its development from the very beginning, becoming
a member of the Editorial Board in 1969 and the Editor-
in-Chief in 1977. I am convinced that it is time to pass
over this role to younger generation and therefore I have
decided to resign, staying on the Board just as one of its
members.

At this occasion, I would like to thank most sincerely all the Board members for the
continuous and very effective support without which we could not have survived and
could not follow up the new trends in the contents and methodology of computational
linguistics, to the authors who have contributed to broaden the range of the topics of
the journal, and, last but not least, to the readers who have kept to follow the contents
of the journal – and, eventually, cite it in their writings, which will help keep PBML
on the lists of important publications.

I cordially wish the new Editor-in-Chief a full success and I am looking forward to
our cooperation on the Board in the future.
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